
Computer Room 
  
Students may work on assignments when unsupervised with a teacher’s permission.  The 
teacher will inform the lunch supervisor who is in the computer room. The supervisor will ask all 
internet unsupervised students to leave.  The supervisor will then notify a teacher.  
 
All chromebooks are to be returned for charging as soon as possible after use and at the end of 
each day.  Chromebook use is restricted to areas that are supervised. 
  
The Principal will evaluate computer damage as a result of poor conduct.  The computers in the 
foyer is for all students' use.  If they need to use the Internet any time outside class time, a 
signature from a teacher must be presented. 
  
  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/file/d/0B4-UpgL5Vm8WejctU0N1YjFsa28/edit?usp=sharing

